Ormiston Wire Ltd
1 Fleming Way
Worton Rd
Isleworth
Middx
TW7 6EU

Important Notice.

ROHS Directive.

We are aware of the RoHS Directive and can assure customers that
all supplies into the electronics sector are RoHS compliant. Our
products do not contain more than permissible levels of the
restricted materials (Lead, mercury, hexavalent chromium, PBBs or
PBDES).

WEEE Directive.

The WEEE Directive places a responsibility on producers of final
whole products to recover and recycle products when it becomes
waste.

As such this Directive does not impact us as we are a supplier of
parts not final product.

REACH
The REACH Directive requires the registration, evaluation and
authorization of chemicals. We only manufacture and sell shaped
products therefore these regulations do not apply to us.

Any questions regarding the above please contact us.

Mark Ormiston
Managing Director
18/07/2008



